
LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
July Minutes 

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session July 23, 2024.  Present were board members 
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver.  Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell.  Visitors: None 

The financial report – Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver, 
motion passed.  Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug 
Shawver, motion passed.   

Old Business – 
The pump stations were cleaned by Marion County Sanitary and final cost was $1,716.09.  The board 
would like to plan on cleaning the pump stations every 5 years.  
 
Diane Evans reported that Park National Bank was contacted and another $50,000 was invested from 
the water fund money.  Total investment now in CDs is $250,000.   
 
Tyler Howell reported that he talked with The Matthews Dealership and they suggested the Board just 
sell the red van as is.  The Board approved for Tyler Howell to sell the van.  
 
New Business –  
The Board discussed the sewer billing and issues with the mail service delivering mail late.  Clerk Mary 
Price is going to investigate online billing platforms and report back next month.   
 
 

Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.  
 
_____________________________________                                _________________________________ 

Chairman                                                                                                 Clerk 


